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Since 2007, API SmartBrief has been dedicated to keeping oil and natural gas professionals on top of 
the news shaping our industry.

API SmartBrief is aimed at summarizing the most up-to-date news affecting your field. A quick, two-
minute read, API SmartBrief is a one-stop shop for the news you need to save time and stay informed. 
You may subscribe for free to this valuable service.

We will send you three complimentary issues of API SmartBrief, with the hope that you will soon 
subscribe. In fact, you may sign up now, for free, to ensure you don't miss a single issue.

Sign Up

Best regards,


The API SmartBrief team

SmartBrief, Inc. | 555 11th St. NW | Suite 600 | Washington, DC 20004 | Unsubscribe
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